
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back everyone! Congratulations to everyone for an amazing first week of the summer 
term and a very warm welcome to our new children and staff who joined Lower Farm this week.   

   Friday 12th April 2024  

Attendance                                                                                             

For week beginning                  

9th April 2024 

 

                                  
 

 

 

Beech Class   96.3%                               
Birch Class   98.3%                            
Cherry Class:   92.1%                                  
Chestnut Class:  98.3%                                   
Elder Class:    91.8%                                  
Elm Class:      94.7%                                  
Hazel Class    94.4%                                    
Holly          93.5%                                   
Oak     96.7%   

Congratulations to those           
classes that have reached an      
attendance of 97% or above.  It 
would be great to see every class 
reach 97% next week.       

        Value Awards 

                                                               
        
 

 
 

Beech                               
Aurelia Resilience & Achievement                                                 

Birch                                    
Ella  Resilience, Integrity, Achievement & Respect                                                                        

Cherry                                         
Theo Care                                 

Chestnut                                            
Lisari All school values                                                                                                                                                

Elder                                                 
Anjum Achievement & Integrity                                                                                                           

Elm                                                         
Layla All school values                                                                                                                

Hazel                                                     
Jennifer Respect                                                                     

Holly                                          
Laksh Integrity & Resilience                                                                                         

Oak                                                 
Kirra  All School Values                                                                                   
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Many of our families celebrated 
Eid this week and we do hope 
you had a special time making 
happy memories with your family 
and friends. 

Dates for your Diary  
 
 

Monday 6th May: Bank Holiday 
Friday 17th May:  Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30 
Friday 24th May: Non-uniform day – bottle donation 
Half Term: Monday 27th May – Friday 31st May 
Friday 7th June: Non -uniform – gift donation 
Friday 14th June: Year 3 Fathers’ Day 14:00 — 15:00 
Saturday 29th June: Summer fayre – sports day 
Monday 8th July: Parent/Carer Share Event 14:30 
Wednesday 10th July: Transition Day 
Thursday 18th July: School closes at 13:30 for summer 
holidays 



 

  

Welcome to our New Staff at Lower Farm Academy 
 

 

  Miss Jones                                       
 Hazel Class Teacher 

I am Miss Jones and I am very excited to be joining 
Lower Farm Academy. I have really enjoyed my first 
week here. 
Here are a few of my favourite things:  
Food: Crisps and carrots 
Book: The Gruffalo and Pig Heart Boy  
Drinks: Squash and tea  
Hobbies: Dancing and reading  
I look forward to seeing you all around school!  
 

                                                                            
   

                  Miss  Stubbs  

  Cover Supervisor Teacher     

Hi my name is Miss Stubbs and I am the new cover 
supervisor teacher at Lower Farm Academy. In my 
spare time I enjoy spending time with my friends 
and family.   I also love going on holiday! I am    
really looking forward to getting to know all of the 
children here and their families too.                              

 

 

  

 

 

   Mrs Dench                                  
  Teaching Assistant  

My name is Mrs Dench and I am pleased to say I 
am the new Teaching assistant in Holly Class.  
What a lovely class it is! 
In my spare time I enjoy reading, yoga, Morris 

dancing and cooking.  
 

 










